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BARGAINING
UPDATE

ALBERTA UNION OF PROVINCIAL EMPLOYEES

IT’S ALMOST TIME TO NEGOTIATE: TAKE YOUR BARGAINING SURVEY!

ALBERTA HEALTH 
SERVICES (AHS)

LOCALS: 054, 056, 057, 
058 & 095 Lamont Health
Care Centre

GENERAL SUPPORT STAFF

C18298

NEGOTIATIONS TEAM

Local 054
Nancy Woods - nancy.janer@gmail.com
Julie Woodford (A) - juliew.chp006@gmail.com

Local 056
Deborah Nawroski – local56.bargaining@gmail.com
Tammy Lanktree (A) – local56.bargaining@gmail.com

Local 057
Darren Graham - chairlocal057@aupe.ca
Wendy Kicia (A) - wendykicia@hotmail.com

Local 058
Anton Schindler - waterdude69@gmail.com
Dave Ibach (A) - dl322j@gmail.com

Local 095
Stacey Ross - sross13@shaw.ca
Dusan Milutinovic (A) - dusan.aupe@yahoo.com

Lamont Health Care Centre GSS
Lorrie Tarka – lorrietarka@hotmail.com
Carol Palichuk – carolpalichuk@hotmail.com

AUPE RESOURCE STAFF

Chris Dickson, Negotiator - c.dickson@aupe.org
Farid Iskandar, Organizer - f.iskandar@aupe.org
Kate Jacobson, Organizer - k.jacobson@aupe.org
Alexander Delorme, Communications - a.delorme@aupe.org

AHS General Support Services members are about to enter one 
of the most challenging rounds of bargaining we’ve ever seen.

Before bargaining begins, it is important for your negotiations 
team to hear your priorities and perspective on how to improve 
your collective agreement.

We will email AHS GSS members a bargaining survey on 
Wednesday, January 22.

Make sure you receive the survey! Visit 
www.aupe.org/updateinfo to ensure your team has your 
up-to-date NON-WORK email.

The survey closes on Thursday, January 30.

We are asking you to take this survey so you can help shape 
negotiations. This is your opportunity to use your voice and help 
your team represent you and your fellow workers.

As you know, the Government of Alberta and by extension 
Alberta Health Services has taken a very aggressive position in 
dealing with all public-sector workers. It has been relentless in 
its attacks on our work and on our rights.

Your negotiations team is dedicated to representing you at the 
bargaining table and keeping you informed throughout 
negotiations. Please contact a member of the team or your 
AUPE resource sta� if you have any questions.
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